
NEW ZEALAND’S RESERVATION REGARDING 
ASSEMBLY RESOLUTION A38-18:  CONSOLIDATED STATEMENT OF 

CONTINUING ICAO POLICIES AND PRACTICES RELATED TO 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION – CLIMATE CHANGE 

 

Extract from the statement delivered during the Sixth Plenary Meeting on 4 October 2013 

 

“During our discussions, my Delegation on several occasions expressed our concerns about the 
application of the concept of CBDR in this forum, and also raised questions about the application of the 
de minimis provision. Therefore, my Delegation would like to express our reservations with regard to 
paragraph 16 b) and guiding principle p).”  
 
 
 
 

— END  — 

 


